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Happy  

Easter 

April 

20th  

 

  

 

 

 

 

PORT HURON HOUSING 

COMMISSION 

 

THE VILLAGE VOICE 

   NEWSLETTER  

April 2025 

 A warm welcome to the new tenants 

of  Desmond and Peru Villages.  

Terry, Edward, Sherrie 

Contact Us 

Facebook-Port Huron Housing               

      Commission   

Website-www.phhousing.org      

Twitter- @phhousing 

Port Huron  
Housing Commission  

905 7th St. Port Huron, Mi 48060   

   Phone:  810.984.3173    

Fax:  810.984.6430  

Office hours: M-W 7:30-5:00  

Thurs 7:30-4:30                      

Closed 1:00-2:00 for lunch  

 

 

 

 

Time for spring cleaning.   

Walking Club will resume on    

Wed. May 7th  

Peru @ 8 AM / Desmond @ 9:30 AM 

All levels welcome 
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PROPERTY MANAGER  NEWS 

PROPERTY MANAGERS 810.984.3173 

Dee– x403 dzimmer@phhousing.org       Desmond/Gratiot Village 

Lizz– x 413 enelson@.phhousingorg  Dulhut Village 

Nicole– x408 ngourlay@phhousing.org   Peru/Huron Village 

 

 

24 HOUR MAINTENANCE LINE 

810.984.6410 
 After hour emergencies include: 
 Electrical hazards/power failure 
 Sewer/Drain back ups 
 Smell of gas in or around your unit 
 Toilet is plugged or overflowing 
 Locked out 

In 

The  

Know: 

Information for our 

new tenants and 

friendly reminders for 

all. 

 See tenant handbook 

for all  

policies. 

 

 

 

 

 Pest control prevention is working! We have had   
extremely successful results this past year since    
using the newer method. Please continue to report 
any pests, remember picking items out of trash/
road side may carry pests, keep your area tidy and 
clean. Thank you!!! 

 Per policy, ALL bikes are to be stored       
outside, the bike pavilion is available for your   
convenience. Please get a bike pass from the office.  

 Please break down boxes when putting them in the 
dumpster to save room. Thank you. 

 Always pick up after your pets and remember                
leashes are required. Cats are not to roam in halls! 

 

Pickles are fantastic until you are 
in one! Please follow policies to 
avoid violations. 
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SENIOR VILLAGE NEWS 

 

 EDSC– ELDERLY/DISABLED SERVICE COORDINATOR 

Tina– your service coordinator is here to assist you with connecting to community resources such as: 

TRANSPORTATION, FOOD RESOURCES,  HOUSEKEEPING, MENTAL HEALTH, AND SOCIAL ENRICHMENT       
OPPORTUNITIES.  

Call her for a chat and see if she can help support your independent living experience.                    
810.984.3173 ext. 437  or cell 810.300.0397 

Monday, April 21st 

Garden Meeting 

Peru @ 2:00 

And 

 Desmond @ 3:00 

Please attend this meeting if you are 

interested in a garden bed. We will 

discuss: 

Community vs Individual 

Policies of use 

First come, First served 

Limited space available 

This will be the only meeting to  

gather information about the Garden 

If you are unable to attend  and want 

information call Tina at 810.984.3173   

ext. 437 

 Do not be embarrassed!                                              
Let’s talk about incontinence 

•  1 in 5 experience urinary incontinence 

• 1 in 15 have bowel incontinence 

• Less than 24% discuss this concern with their Doctors 

• 90%  of those over 70 years old have a level of incontinence.  

• If you are in need of incontinence products or referrals for medical care, please reach out.  

YOU ARE NOT ALONE!  


